
From:   Steven Hemple   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   April 14, 2017

Subject:   0264-EX-CN-2017  pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

There was a user input error on form 442.  The transmit frequencies in this request should have units
MHz not kHz.  This change has been made and should remove the requirement for AFTRCC
coordination.  Please advise if this is not the case.

Best Regards,

Steven Hemple


